
ROBSON RANCH WOMEN’S CLUB LUNCHEON 

JUNE 3, 2019 

 

The general membership luncheon meeting of the Robson Ranch Women’s Club was held 
Monday, June 3, 2019 at the Robson Ranch Club House.  President Joyce Frey called the 
meeting to order at 12:00 pm.  New members and first time attendees were asked to introduce 
themselves sharing from where they moved and where they live in Robson Ranch.  Those 
celebrating June birthdays were recognized as well. 

President Frey provided the following committee updates: 

Membership   464 memberships have been paid for 2019.   

Treasurer Charity Income - distributed  $12,564 

  Carry Over                    2,500 

  Operating Funds (Dues)                  6,641 

Service   Donations today for Friends of the Family totaled $425, plus 6 gift cards, 14 bags of 
kids’ craft projects and games.   

Community Relations On Thursday, June 6, volunteers will use the generous donations to 
assemble children’s activity kits.  On Tuesday, June 11, Kaitlin Barbati, Case Manager, Our Daily 
Bread and Monsignor King Outreach Center will speak at 2:00 pm at the Club House. 

Hospitality   Thanks to all of today’s volunteers:  Greeters Celia Hall, Geraldine Gawle, Hedy 
Brooks, Sally Baggot, and Mary Ann Carol Johnson and Table Decorators Carol Solow, Liz 
Gardiner, Sally Owens, JoAnn Evans, Jeanette Bliss, Judi Fiegelman, Sue Rompf, Kathy 
Angellotti, Carole Gardner, Megan Wiegand, Kris Tarczon, and Debbie Halik.  

Luncheon Coordinator   Thanks to today’s help at the check-in tables:  Maggie White, Sandy 
Conwell, Diane Eoff, Cheryl Lubojacky, Karen Chidester, Kathy Smart, Pat McHenry, and Gayle 
England. 

Sunshine   Look for the pink sheet on your table to request a card be sent to anyone needing a 
little cheering up.  

Ways and Means   The next fund raiser the Holiday Market will be held in the Club House on 
Saturday, October 5, 2019 from 9:00 am through 3:00 pm.  The final fundraiser of the year 
Homes for the Holidays will be held on Sunday, December 8. 

Welcome  Chair Glenda Carr announced that the next Women’s Club Social, a pool party, has 
been rescheduled due to inclement weather to Wednesday, June 12 from 4:00 to 6:00 pm. 



Special Projects  Chair Sally Hampton reported that  the next day trip is to Bass Hall for a Bronx 
Tale on Wednesday, July 24, and the final date to sign up is Monday, July 15.  The remaining day 
trips are to the Decorator Warehouse (Arlington) and tea room lunch on October 3 and the 
George W. Bush Presidential Center and lunch on December 5.  Details are on the website – 
rrwomensclub.org. 

Boxed Lunch Drawing   A boxed lunch drawing was held for five lunches.  

(Break for lunch) 

Programs   Chair Rebecca Bafford announced the July Program will be Elizabeth McCormick, a 
US Army Black Hawk Pilot.   Lunch will include a salad bar, rolls and butter, and chocolate pie. 

The entertainment for the luncheon was provided by an 18 year old award winning 
ventriloquist Landon Harvey. 

The meeting adjourned at 1:38 pm. 

       Submitted by 

       Peggy Backes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


